
October 11th, 1923

Lieut.-Colonel D. H. HcCuaig, 
83 Notre Dame Street West, 
Montreal•

My dear Colonel

With reference to your letter 
of October 9th, I am to-day writing to the 
Governor General conveying to him the wish of the 
oflleers of Montreal that he be their guest on 
the evening of November 12th. I shall let you 
know immediately I receive his decision.

If he comes I shall be very glad to 
preside at the dinner, though if he does not, I do 
not care to undertake that responsibility, in view 
of the fact that I an participating in two functions 
on Sunday, November 11;th and in another on Monday, 
November 12th.

Yours faithfully.


